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AGENDA 
MURPHYS CEMETERY DISTRICT 

 
 
In response to the respiratory illness caused by Coronavirus (COVID-19), we would like to 
assure the public that we are following recommended guidelines provided by the Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC) and Prevention and local health authorities. The CDC has advised 
people to take precautions in light of the coronavirus outbreak and that the best way to prevent 
illness is to avoid being exposed to this virus.  
 

Therefore, effective immediately, the Murphys Cemetery District board meetings, 
starting with the April 15, 2020 meeting, are cancelled for as long as the COVID-19 threat 

continues. 

 
PLEASE GO TO THE COVOID 19 LINK ON OUR WEBSITE FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 
ON OUR WEBSITE FOR FURTHER INFORMATION.  
 

Murphys Cemetery District can be reached by phone at 209 728-2387 or email at 
murphyscemetery@gmail.com. 

 
   
DATE OF NEXT MEETING: TBA 
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